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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Terry Martino, Executive Director 
 
FROM: John Burth, Environmental Program Specialist 3 
 
DATE:  September 4, 2019 
 
RE: Regulatory Programs – updated permit formats 
 
 

As discussed during the Agency’s meeting of June 13, 2019, the Agency has begun to 
issue permits containing only a summary of the proposal, project site, Agency jurisdiction, 
any conditions necessary for approval, and the relevant conclusions of law.  The supporting 
facts and analysis previously included in permits are now contained in supplemental 
documents maintained in Agency files and available to the public upon request. 
 
The documents associated with the two draft permits being reviewed by the Agency 
during its September meeting are included for reference as part of the mailing materials.   


